
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

This Friday 17th November 2023, 

we will be supporting BBC’s Children 

in Need.  

In support of this, we would like 

children to come to school in their Pyjamas.  

Children are to wear something warm underneath and 

wear outdoor shoes not slippers.  

We are asking for a £1 contribution from our 

families which will be donated directly to the charity.  

Many thanks! 


